
From: Denise Holmes  
Date: August 17, 2020 at 3:11:22 PM EDT 
To: Lizet Scott  
Subject: Township of Perth South Support of Resolution regarding Farm Property Class Tax Rate 
Program 

  
Good afternoon Ms. Scott, 
  
The Council of the Township of Melancthon reviewed Mayor Wilhelm’s letter of July 9, 2020, 
addressed to Agricorp Board of Directors regarding the Farm Property Class Tax Rate Program, 
at its meeting held on August 13, 2020.   
  
Council has directed me to advise that they support the direction in the Township of Perth 
South letter, that the current program be reviewed in an effort to find efficiencies and 
ultimately, a less disruptive classification process. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
Denise Holmes 
  
Please note:  Effective 10:00 a.m. on March 17, 2020, the Township of Melancthon Municipal 
Office will be closed to the Public until further notice.  Some of our services are available 
online (tax payments, planning applications, fire permits) or Staff will be available by phone 
at 519-925-5525 to assist. 
  
  

   Denise B. Holmes, AMCT | Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk | Township of Melancthon | 
dholmes@melancthontownship.ca| PH: 519-925-5525 ext 101 | FX:  519-925-1110 | 
www.melancthontownship.ca |   
P  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  This message (including attachments, if 
any) is intended to be confidential and solely for the addressee.  If you received this e-mail in error, 
please delete it and advise me immediately. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or 
error-free and the sender does not accept liability for errors or omissions. 
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